
Hygiene Drive for Brevard’s Homeless Students 
 

Giveaway Event on November 15th, 2018 

The Supply Zone needs your help – we are preparing for Shop from the Heart, our fifth annual giveaway 
event for teachers that serve Brevard’s 2,900 homeless students.  

 
We are asking that you consider supporting this event by hosting a hygiene drive. You could impact hundreds 

of homeless children this fall, giving them the confidence they need to come to school each day.  
 

As one previous teacher attendee said: 

“We've had students who refuse to come to school because their clothes are dirty or they smell and they don't 
want to get teased.  By providing items such as toothpaste, toothbrushes, and deodorant, then our kiddos feel 

they can at least come to campus without standing out.  When they're at home, they're getting ZERO 
education, and this is totally NOT okay.  Thank you for making it possible for our needy students to actually 

come to school and with less things to worry about!” 

Items must be received by Thursday, November 8th  

• Floss 
• Feminine Hygiene Products 
• Hairbrushes/Combs 
• New Underwear  
    (Boys & Girls, Ages 3—18) 

The Supply Zone, a service of Brevard Schools Foundation 

1225 Clearlake Road  |  Cocoa  |  321-633-3660, ext. 301  |  Schreiber.Elizabeth@BrevardSchools.org 

Most Needed Supplies 

• Deodorant 
• Cleansing Wipes 
• Shampoo 
• Soap/Bodywash 
• Toothbrushes 
• Toothpaste 


